
Impact100 Wakatipu has announced $208,000 in total grants available for 2023, meaning two

local charities will receive $100,000 each and the balance will be divided between the three

runners-up out of the Final Five that will be presented to our suppporters in October. 

We are are now calling for expressions of interest from local charities to apply for the two

major $100,000 grants. 

Grant applications must provide benefit in one or more of the following sectors:

i. Arts and Culture – the promotion of cultural awareness and participation in 

the arts for the purposes of learning. 

ii. Lifewide Learning – promotion of educational initiatives that encourage 

learning at all stages, and in all contexts of life.

iii. Community Health and Wellbeing – includes public health, emergency 

response, social services, mental health, strengthening families, elder care and 

Maori, Pasifika and other ethnic support services. 

iv. Community Recreation – engaging people of all ages in activities that promote

physical and mental wellbeing.

v. Heritage and Environment – promotion, preservation and enhancement of the

physical and historical uniqueness of the region.

To qualify for consideration for the grant, applicants must be a registered charity, be based in

the Wakatipu, and must have a project to the value of at least $100,000. 

Expressions of interest applications are on the website at  www.impact100wakatipu.org and

close at 5pm on June 30th.  

Please spread the word about these grants to any of your friends, family or colleagues working

the non-profit sector in our community. 

 For further information

Joan Kiernan – Grants Committee Chair - 021 356265

Clare Irons – Impact100 Wakatipu Chair - 021 534885
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